
 

OFFICE OF THE TISBURY HARBORMASTER 
 
The Town of Tisbury Select Board met on March 22, 2023, and voted to eliminate anchoring of vessels in Lake 
Tashmoo.   
In my capacity as Harbormaster,  anchoring is not permitted in Lake Tashmoo, effective as of Monday, March 27, 
2023. 
JOHN CROCKER, 
TISBURY HARBORMASTER 

            
             
                
             
                      
                     

           
                       

    
                       

          

          

         

    
                    

                        


